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"The Thrill of Scientific Exploration in Japan 

  

The Department of School Education & Literacy, Ministry of 

Education is sending 20 school students of class 11-12 and 2 

supervisors to Japan to participate in Sakura Science Program 2024 where 

5 other countries are also joining them. This one week program between 

20-26 October, 2024 will provide a unique opportunity for young students 

of science to explore Japan's cutting-edge science, technology, and cultural 

advancements, contributing to their intellectual growth and global 

awareness. India joined the Sakura Program first in 2016. Since then, 553 

students and 85 supervisors from India have visited Japan under this 

initiative. The most recent batch visited Japan in June, 2024. For the 2024 

edition of the program, students have been selected from Navodaya 

Vidyalayas and PRERANA program and they are very enthusiastic for 

visiting Japan.  
 


